Team P1

From: Richard Denman_
Sent: 27 May 2016 18:

To: ' Team P1 ‘
Subject: Erection of polytunnels on fields at Trumpet

To whom it may concern
‘RE: APP/W1850/W/16/3148136
Thank you for informing me about the above appeal.

| wish to draw your attention to the submission that | made concerning the original application and would like this to
be considered in determining the appeal. That submission was as follows:

Dear Mr Close
| am writing in reference to a recent planning opplication P150765/F for Erection of Polytunnels on fieids at Trumpet.

{ understand that comments vig the website are now closed but that representations may be submitted to you. | am
not sure if this application has already been determined. '

I am a resident of Putley. | believe that the landscape quality of our neighbourhood is very seriously threatened by
the potential spread of polytunnels. The proposal that is the subject of this application would be a further significant
step towards considerable landscape degradation from this activity.

" This is not simply @ matter of aesthetics. The quality of the landscape is vital to the quality of Herefordshire as o
county in which to live and do businesses. | personolly work in the field of tourism planning and development,
globally and nationally, and would like to underline the importance of the londscape for the future of tourism, which
is an extremely important source of income for rural counties such as Herefordshire.

Yours faithfully

Richard Denman

Richard Denmanrt MA PhD FTS
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